
Dayananda Sagar College of Arts, Science and Commerce 

Department of Commerce and Management (UG)-BBA/B.Com 

  

Date: 28/07/2022 

Student Circular 

 

Dear students, 

 

All the students of IV SEM BBA and B.Com are hereby informed to attend the Add on 

Programs scheduled from 3rd August 2022 onwards for the topic Mentioned Below : 

1. Cost Accounting  

2. Management Accounting  

3. Introduction to GST  

4. Commodity and Derivatives Risk  

5. Principles of Marketing  

Students must attend the program and gain the knowledge.  

 

 

 



COST ACCOUNTING 

 
ABOUT THE COURSE: This course discusses basic concepts of cost accounting and control. 

COURSE OBJECTIVES This course is designed to Help the participants to become intelligent 

users of cost information for (a) Computing cost of product/ process/ project/ activity. (b) 

Controlling and managing the cost (c) Decision making like pricing, Make or buy, profit 

planning. (d) Planning and Budgeting 

Course layout 

Week 1: 

 

• Introduction to Cost Accounting  

• Classification of Costs 

• Marginal Costing 

• Cost Volume Profit Analysis 

• Margin of Safety 

Week 2:  

• Application of Breakeven Point Analysis   

• Sensitivity Analysis 

• Case of Ayur Pharma 

• Different Decision Scenarios and Profit Planning 

• Relevant Costs in Decision Making 

Week 3:  

• Case Study: Break-even point 

• Case Study: JSW ISPAT Steel  

• Case Study on Projection: Divya Aushadhi Ltd  

• Case Study: Shree Cements 

• Budgeting and Budgetary Control 

Week 4:  

• Functional Budget 

• Cash Budget 

• Standard Costing And Variance Analysis 

• Material Cost Variance 

• Overhead Variance 



Books and references 

• J. H. Rossell, W.W. Frasure and D.H. Taylor, Managerial Accounting, Merrill, 

Columbus, 2018  

• Colin Drury, Management & Cost Accounting, Cengage Learning EMEA, 2017  

• M N Arora, A Textbook of Cost and Management Accounting, Vikas Publishing 

House, 2017 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 







Mr. Syed Ikram

VALUE ADDED PROGRAMME

This certificate is awarded to

bearing register no. U03CJ21M0067 has successfully
completed the Value Added Programme  on Cost Accounting

conducted for 30 hours from 03.08.2022 - 31.08.2022.

Trainer HoD Principal

Dayananda Sagar College of Arts, Science and Commerce 
Shavige Malleshwara Hills, KS layout , Bangalore 111

B.Com/ BBA Department



Mr. Raqib Khan Guttur Mohammed
bearing register no. U03CJ21M0073 has successfully

completed the Value Added Programme  on Cost Accounting
conducted for 30 hours from 03.08.2022 - 31.08.2022.

VALUE ADDED PROGRAMME

This certificate is awarded to

Trainer HoD Principal

Dayananda Sagar College of Arts, Science and Commerce 
Shavige Malleshwara Hills, KS layout , Bangalore 111

B.Com/ BBA Department



Ms. Ankitha P

VALUE ADDED PROGRAMME

This certificate is awarded to

bearing register no. U03CJ21M0074 has successfully
completed the Value Added Programme  on Cost Accounting

conducted for 30 hours from 03.08.2022 - 31.08.2022.

Trainer HoD Principal

Dayananda Sagar College of Arts, Science and Commerce 
Shavige Malleshwara Hills, KS layout , Bangalore 111

B.Com/ BBA Department



Mr. Faizan Shakeel

VALUE ADDED PROGRAMME

This certificate is awarded to

bearing register no. U03CJ21M0076 has successfully
completed the Value Added Programme  on Cost Accounting

conducted for 30 hours from 03.08.2022 - 31.08.2022.

Trainer HoD Principal

Dayananda Sagar College of Arts, Science and Commerce 
Shavige Malleshwara Hills, KS layout , Bangalore 111

B.Com/ BBA Department



Ms. Nadia Shafath Safeer

VALUE ADDED PROGRAMME

This certificate is awarded to

bearing register no. U03CJ21M0080 has successfully
completed the Value Added Programme  on Cost Accounting

conducted for 30 hours from 03.08.2022 - 31.08.2022.

Trainer HoD Principal

Dayananda Sagar College of Arts, Science and Commerce 
Shavige Malleshwara Hills, KS layout , Bangalore 111

B.Com/ BBA Department



Mr. S P Kushal

VALUE ADDED PROGRAMME

This certificate is awarded to

bearing register no. U03CJ21M0083 has successfully
completed the Value Added Programme  on Cost Accounting

conducted for 30 hours from 03.08.2022 - 31.08.2022.

Trainer HoD Principal

Dayananda Sagar College of Arts, Science and Commerce 
Shavige Malleshwara Hills, KS layout , Bangalore 111

B.Com/ BBA Department



Ms. Nisha H

VALUE ADDED PROGRAMME

This certificate is awarded to

bearing register no. U03CJ21M0087 has successfully
completed the Value Added Programme  on Cost Accounting

conducted for 30 hours from 03.08.2022 - 31.08.2022.

Trainer HoD Principal

Dayananda Sagar College of Arts, Science and Commerce 
Shavige Malleshwara Hills, KS layout , Bangalore 111

B.Com/ BBA Department



Ms. Arti Kumari

VALUE ADDED PROGRAMME

This certificate is awarded to

bearing register no. U03CJ21M0088 has successfully
completed the Value Added Programme  on Cost Accounting

conducted for 30 hours from 03.08.2022 - 31.08.2022.

Trainer HoD Principal

Dayananda Sagar College of Arts, Science and Commerce 
Shavige Malleshwara Hills, KS layout , Bangalore 111

B.Com/ BBA Department



Mr. Musayib Khan

VALUE ADDED PROGRAMME

This certificate is awarded to

bearing register no. U03CJ21M0089 has successfully
completed the Value Added Programme  on Cost Accounting

conducted for 30 hours from 03.08.2022 - 31.08.2022.

Trainer HoD Principal

Dayananda Sagar College of Arts, Science and Commerce 
Shavige Malleshwara Hills, KS layout , Bangalore 111

B.Com/ BBA Department



Mr. Manjunath R

VALUE ADDED PROGRAMME

This certificate is awarded to

bearing register no. U03CJ21M0090 has successfully
completed the Value Added Programme  on Cost Accounting

conducted for 30 hours from 03.08.2022 - 31.08.2022.

Trainer HoD Principal

Dayananda Sagar College of Arts, Science and Commerce 
Shavige Malleshwara Hills, KS layout , Bangalore 111

B.Com/ BBA Department


